
Coming back to school!

A story for Year 5



My school has been closed because of coronavirus.



We all had to stay at home to keep everyone safe.



The virus is now not spreading as fast as it was. 



Some children came back in June and July, but only in certain 
groups. 



Now it is safe for everyone to come back to school!



Some things will be the same as before. 



I will get up and get ready in the morning. 
I will wear my school uniform. 



If it is my PE day, I will come to school in my PE kit. 
My PE lesson will be on Thursdays.



I can bring in a school bag for my water bottle, 
reading books and homework. 



Some things will be different but the teachers will 
help me to understand the changes to my school 

routine. 



There is no access from Marylebone High Street because of road works, 
so I may have to walk a longer way around to get to the entrance. 



If I choose to wear a face mask when I am travelling, I will have to take 
it off outside school and store it during the day in a sealed bag in my 

school bag. I will be able to put it on again when I leave school.



For 2 days, I will arrive at 8:55am. Miss Coleman and Miss 
Carruthers will be there to greet me and give me hand sanitiser to 

clean my hands. 



I will go to my new classroom and see my new teachers, Miss Lee, 
Mrs Veira, Mrs Casey, Ms Portugal and Mrs Flood.



From Tuesday 8th September, I can arrive any time between 8:00 and 
8:55. I will take some hand sanitiser from Miss Coleman or Miss 

Carruthers and go straight to my classroom. There will be some quiet 
activities I can do with my friends as the rest of the class arrive.



I will have everything I need for my lessons in my own tray.



There will be lots of exciting new things to learn and activities to do. 



My Autumn Term topic is Invaders and Settlers.



I will have all my break and lunch times in my bubble. 
My bubble is made up of Class 5 and Class 6.



In my bubble, I can play with any of the children but the adults will 
keep 2m away from all of us to keep social distancing. 



Our bubble will have our own toys and games to play with. 
We can get them from our own box. 



At break and lunch time, we can use the equipment to play 
in the different playground zones. 



At lunch, we will have hot meals again. We have to bring our own 
water bottles to the hall for lunch. 



We have ‘up stairs’ and ‘down stairs’ to help us move around the 
school safely. There are signs to remind us which way to go. 



During the day we will be washing our hands a lot more often than 
before. 



Only one bubble can use the toilets at a time. My teacher 
will give me the ‘toilet person’ to stick on the door so that 
other children know which bubble is using it at that time.



My day will finish at 3:15pm. I will say goodbye to my teacher and 
they will give me some hand sanitiser. My adult will pick me up from 

the double doors. 



I can be happy about going back to school. 



If I feel worried or sad or feel ill, I can talk to any adult. They will 
always listen and try and help. 



It will be good to be back at school. 


